
Hi Christina, 

 

I am a resident in the Frogtown neighborhood. I am writing to express my support of all 

elements of the Charles Avenue project. In particular, I think the proposed improvements 

at major intersections (pedestrian refuge medians and closure to motor vehicles) are 

essential to providing safe travel for pedestrians and bicyclists. I would not want to see 

any compromise on these elements. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kristin Thompson 

787 Edmund Ave 

St. Paul, MN 55104 


